
Eli Coleman, Ph.D. 
Program in Human Sexuality 
University of Minnesota 
2630 University Ave. SE 
Minneapolis MN 55414 

Dear Dr. Coleman: 

 Albion St 
San Francisco CA 94110 
(415)  
January 16, 1988 

Thanks for calling on Friday. I didn't get this in the mail that 
day, as promised, but here it is. 

I've marked up the paper with red corrections/requests. Hope you 
can oblige. 

Also thought you'd like a copy of this letter, given to me by 
Milwaukee's gay organization in 1975 when I left to move to S.F. 

It is my wish, Dr. Coleman, that you receive "credit" for first 
publishing on the female-to-gay-male ... so I'd like to see this 
paper published soon. Just to let you know: With an aim to 
educate the gender profession, this past week I made a videotaped 
interview with Ira Pauly, which he said he hopes to show at the 
next Benjamin Symposium in Cleveland, 1989. 

Eagerly awaiting the "final" copy, 

Yours in liberation, 

        

         




